
The Lake County General Health District, along with 

the Ohio Buckles Buckeyes program, is now offering 

child safety seats and booster seats to eligible low 

income families. 

Did you know?  

Children in Ohio must be in a child safety seat until they are at least 4 

years old and 40 pounds. AND  

They must ride in a child safety seat or booster seat until they reach 8 

years old or 4 feet, 9 inches tall.  

Requirements for this program:  

• Parents/caregivers (legal guardian) must attend an educational class provided by 

trained child passenger safety (CPS) staff on car seat safety, how to safely use 

provided car seat, and installation of car seat into vehicle   

• Proof of income or assistance: Must be within WIC guidelines, although recipient 

does not need to be enrolled in WIC 

• Lake County Geauga County Resident (Driver's license or state issued ID 

needed) 

Are You in Need of a Car Seat? 

*The OBB Program is funded by child 
restraint fines deposited into the Child 
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Upcoming Classes: 

November 21 at 11:00 AM at Painesville WIC 

December 10 at 1:00 p.m. at Painesville WIC 

Address: 89 Chester St. 

Register by phone: 440-350-2817.  

Leave a message and your call will be returned to complete 

your class registration and reserve your car seats.   


